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24.6.22 
 
Dear Parents and Careers, 
 
The children have been working hard this half-term in preparation for our KS2 production ‘Pirates of 
the Curry Bean’ and looking forward to the performance in a couple of weeks' time.  
All children will need to have their costume in school for the dress rehearsal on Friday 8th July, 
children can start bringing in costumes from Friday 1st in a clearly labelled plastic / cotton bag. 
All items of clothing must be labelled too.   
 
What is required? 
Pirates: If your child is a pirate, part of the Curry Bean ship, please could they bring a plain or striped 
coloured t-shirt and some knee length shorts (you could even cut the legs off old trousers in a jagged 
pattern). They could also bring stripy socks if they wish. We will provide all children cast as pirates 
with a pirate bandana, eyepatch and Redbeard a beard. 
 
Sailors: If your child is a sailor, part of The Crunchy Frog ship, please could they bring a plain 
navy/white coloured t-shirt and navy/white coloured trousers or shorts. We will provide all children 
cast as sailors with a white bandana.  
 
Periwinkle family: If your child is part of the Periwinkle family (Liza, Jack or Pearl) Jack and Liza 
can wear their own clothes (without logos if possible). If your child is Pearl please can they wear a 
mid to long length dress.  
 
Cat: If your child is a cat please could they bring a plain coloured t-shirt and trousers all in one colour 
e.g. black t-shirt and black leggings. We will provide cat ears.  
 
Rat/Mouse: If your child is a rat or mouse please could they wear a grey or brown coloured t-shirt 
and trousers. We will provide ears.  
 
Natives of Lumbago (Walt, Wilt, Seller): If your child is a resident of Lumbago please can they 
wear a bright plain coloured t-shirt and jeans.  
 
If you have any pirate props that would be of use for our show, these would be greatly appreciated, 
please feel free to send these in with your children.  
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If your child does not fit into these categories, please wear the items outlined under the 
‘pirate’ section. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office FAO Miss Peak or Mrs Fitzpatrick, or 
speak to them after school.   
 
Thank you for your support,  
The KS2 Team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


